
CCSC Integrated Pest Management Plan 
Public Notice 

 
As part of CCSC's Integrated Pest Management Plan, TruGreen will apply 
treatment on our athletic fields on Monday, April 6th.  No one will be 
allowed on the fields or in the immediate surrounding areas until after 
school on Monday.  This Notice is being sent to you, posted on location, 
and posted on our school website as required by law.  
 

 


